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School Counseling in a Virtual World:
We’re a bit late with the September newsletter but wanted to make sure we still get it out.
Each month you’ll receive a counselor newsletter. The newsletter will have useful resources
and information for families and students.

Our team is excited to partner with students and families this school year to help everyone
feel connected and successful, despite our physical distance!  At SMS, school counselors
work with students through classroom lessons, small groups and individual services.  We
help students and families with academic, social-emotional and career and college
readiness support.  We offer brief counseling services and will refer families to outside
agencies when appropriate.  School counselors also connect families with financial resources
as they become available.

We are available to virtually meet with you or your student if they are struggling with
academic, social, or emotional issues.  For example, your student might be feeling lost or
disconnected in the online learning environment, and we can be a resource for them.  Each
Wednesday, the counseling team does a Riddles and Games Group during Movement and
Connection. Your student can sign up during 4th period on Wednesdays (or sign up for any
other group!).

You or your student can schedule time directly with their school counselor through email or
Bookings:
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SkyviewMiddleSchoolCounseling@nsd.org/bo
okings/

Please refer to our website to find out more about our program and contact information.

SMS Counseling Team:

Gini Scott Jeff Dennis Jenny Booth Kevin Tjoelker
Counselor (A-Go) Counselor (Gr-Ka) Counselor (Ke-O) Counselor (P-Z)
425-408-6889 *no number 425-408-6821 425-408-6879
gscott2@nsd.org jdennis@nsd.org jbooth2@nsd.org ktjoelker@nsd.org
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THIS WEEK’S
TOP STORIES

Northshore School District’s Virtual Calming Room
Did you know our school district has a new Virtual Calming Room?  If not, please check it
out!  It has great videos, games, and resources to help reduce stress and anxiety.  This goes
right along with our Suicide Prevention focus this month. Click on the picture above to take
you to our Virtual Calming Room.

September is Suicide Prevention Month
Please look below for steps that you can take to keep your family healthy, tips and tools for
your teens, and virtual well-being mindfulness workshops.

https://www.nsd.org/northshore-learns/well-being/virtual-calming-room









